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In response to the latest information for planning application WSCC/004/20 we still object on the
following grounds.

West Hoathly road is unsuitably narrow for many large vehicles having two pinch points
between the rock that make up the sides of the road, there are steep gradients and the
road is twisty. It is also on a bus route. There is a public bridleway crossing this road
just south of the entrance to Standen. The lorries will access West Hoathly Road via
Saint Hill Green, the left turn here is a blind junction and particularly narrow with any
vehicle coming south unable to see traffic until nearly on the junction, lorries and buses
take up nearly the whole road here. These all are very real risks and we feel pose an
inevitable danger to drivers, walkers, cyclists and horse riders in an AONB and do not
seem to have been addressed by this latest application.

We are very unhappy about the level of noise disturbance for all in the area, not just the
traffic to and from the site but the machinery on site, many will find this distressing and
negative to health. We are also concerned about the fumes from the lorries and plant
machinery adding to pollution in the area affecting humans, wildlife and plants.

Yours sincerely Mr and Mrs Ferguson, 2 Tobias Green, Coombe Hill Road. RH19 4LZ



